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TOMORROW!!!
Don't miss the 
fun and exciting 
annual ALL SCHOOL 
PICNIC!!!
Vans will leave 
from the front of 
Guy-Perks Hall at 
9:15 a.m., softball 
games will start 
at Marymoor Park 
at 9:30 a.m. 

Scheduled games and activities will go 
on throughout the day— with fun for 
EVERYONE! Lunch will be served at 12 
Noon and dinner at 5:30 (both at the 
park).

P.R. Team Music Festival— 7:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, May 13 in the Chapel. This 
is thier last presentation to the school 
before their summer tour so come and 
send them off with all of your enthus- 
iasum.

COMING SOON!!! Library Day (???) What's 
it all about? Be sure to read the 
Thursday bulletin for more info...

One of Golfing's great traditions 
will occur tommorow at 
the Redmond Golf Links. The 
5th Annual Northwest College 
Invitational Greater Houghton 
Duffers Golf Classic. There 
will be prizes and a lot of fun 
Cost: $3 entry; $7 green fee. See John
Young or Dan French.

Those interested in the music for Portrait 
of Elegance, please contact Tracy Hawken 
in C-217. Charge: $2 per copy.

DON'T PUT 
YOUR

BRAIN ON 
RESERVE

COME TO

SUMNER 
SCHOO L

All School Skating Social! Tonight at 10:00 
at Totem Lake Skate King— $2.50 per person. 
Everyone come! Everyone skate!

Servicemen1s MIG-~Do you want something that 
is exciting to do on Saturday night? Come 
to Fort Lewis this Saturday. We leave from 
Guy-Perks at 6:20 p.m.

There is no substitute for blood— it has to be 
there. Donate the Gift of Life May 19 or 
20. Sign up in the Administration Building.

Do you have an unpaid balance on your 
account? If so, unless it will be paid 
in full on or before May 28, you must do 
one of the following: 1) If the balance 
is less than $100 and will be paid in full 
by June 30, you must sign a promissory 
note. Please see the cahier or the sec­
retary to the Business Manager. 2) If 
the balance is over $100, arrangements 
have been made for a short-term loan from 
a local bank. PROCEDURE: Pick up an 
Information Bulletin and Credit Appli­
cation from the cashier, fill out one of 
the applications and bring it in person 
to the secretary of the Business Manager. 
Your request will be processed and add­
itional instructions given at that time. 
This should be done between May 17 and 28. 
Act early. Only students who have cleared 
their accounts will be permitted to take 
finals. NOTE: This loan privilege will 
not be extended to students graduating 
with their BA or to AA graduates who 
will not be returning to NC in the fall 
of 1982.



Dr. Burton White, Professor in Child Develop­
ment, author, and Child Psychologist will 
be speaking on the area of Infancy and 
Toddlerhood at St. Luis' Church in 
Bellevue on May 12 at 7:30 p.m. Cost is 
$6.50. Dr. White is from Harvard Univer­
sity in Boston and is a leader in the 
field of Early Childhood Education.

Important: Students who received Freshman 
Scholarships and Tuition Discounts for 
the 1981-82 academic year: Now is the 
time to submit your request for discount 
for the coming 1982-83 school year. Pick 
up a Freshman Scholarship Renewal or 
Tuition Discount Form at the reception 
desk in the Adm. Bldg, and submit the 
completed form to the Business Office 
as soon as possible for immediate pro­
cessing.

GSL Borrowers for 1981-82 If you have not 
received your Guaranteed Student Loan check 
and you have applied for a GSL through the 
exception loan program (sent your GSL 
application to the Washington state guar­
anty association) and your lender is Citibank 
you should contact Citibank immediately 
if your application, corrected application, 
or promissory note has been returned to 
them for over eight weeks from the date 
you sent it. This word comes from the 
Washington state guaranty association. 
Please call Citibank's toll-free number 
(1-800-828-6103) and have the following 
information ready when you call: 1) Your 
Social Security number, 2) copies of the 
documents you have sent them and/or 3) a 
list of documents and the dates they were 
submitted, at hand for reference. The 
best time to call them is from 3-5 p.m. 
weekdays PDT. See Bev Johnson if you 
have questions. Thank you!!!

FINANCIAL AID APPLICANTS FOR 1982-83 Some 
of you are receiving requests for your 
Student Aid Report (SAR) from Pell (Basic) 
Grant from the financial aid office. The 
SARs have been held up in processing by 
Pell Grant, but are now starting to come 
to the students. When you receive your 
SAR, please submit all three pink copies 
to the financial aid office as soon as 
possible. Thank you!

GUARANTEED STUDENT LOAN APPLICANTS FOR 1982-83 
Now is the time to apply for a Guaranteed 
Student Loan for the 1982—83 school year. 
Applications are available in the financial 

, aid office. It is anticipated that pro­
cessing will begin on GSL applications in 
the next two weeks. The financial aid /*■ 
office is still waiting for a finalized 
form just approved by Congress in order to 
complete its processing.

Moving sale— 1977 Pontiac Sunbird ($2700), wall 
clock, 3 lamps, misc. pictures, 8-track 
holder, end table, vanity bench, china hutch, 
blue floral davenport, table & chairs. Con­
tact Steve Maglio or phone 881—0239 evenings.

Coming Chapel Schedule:
Thursday, May 13— header's Theater 
Friday, May 14— Karisma Distribution 
Monday, May 17— Awards Assembly 
Tuesday, May 18— WOM— Mary Ballenger

" I told him NOT to look at hit 
raoort card.”


